
Ashgrove School PTA Committee Agenda 

15 April 2014 

 

Present:  Gaynor, Chrissie, Mecca (BOT), Helen, Lou, Nigel, Christine, Jo 

Apologies: Marise, Semica, Chanel, Angela, Jackie, Karen, Tiff, Pauline 

Minutes from previous meeting : 1st  

1. Sports Uniforms – Nigel and Megan 

Letter sent by Nigel re sports uniforms to both PTA and BOT.  

Currently we have senior and middle uniforms for basketball which is well catered for, but some 

items are showing their age. 

Currently approximately 100 uniforms for soccer/ hockey comprising of jerseys plus shorts. This 

covers some needs but not all because of growth and team numbers which means we often 

have to borrow from rugby clubs. 30 jerseys were bought for middle syndicate but this was 

never enough to cover our actual need. 

 

110 uniforms for roughly 11 teams entered – sub laminated uniforms would be best – logo 

shading colours is integrated into the fabric. Megan suggests  that Ideally it would be best to see 

the products to understand fabric properly.  Samples can be obtained for comparison.  

30 Rugby jerseys – also in school colours will be being quoted for. 

At this stage an approximate cost sits around $10000  

Canterbury quote to be obtained from Megan and Gilbert direct from manufacturer. 

 

Fundraising – possibly fun run and/or grants nominated activities - glad wrap,  

Query re sports fee cost possibly for up keep and laundering, replacement etc $5-10 per year, to 

be discussed further at a later meeting. 

 

2. Subway -  Shelley 

Around $1500 in sales, prices going up next round. Can order forms be put into the staff room 

for parent help and teachers please. 

 

3. Hot cross buns – Pauline 

Lots sold and delivered 

 

4. Cultivating Memories – Tiff 

Were being delivered today by Tiff sales outside New World were ok 

 

5. Entertainment books – Tiff 

Pending 

 

 



6. Calendars – Chrissie  

Paper ordered and will be delivered to teachers in class lots as last years “honesty” system 

wasn’t overly successful. This should happen in week 2/3 of term 2 

 

7. PTA reps for those classes without – teacher/principal 

Gaynor is going to do some posters with photos to go into classrooms with reps and for those 

without we will put up a “we need you “style invitation 

 

8. School Disco –  Suzy Mills 

Tiff will be handing over the folder to Suzy by start of term two. 

 

9. Grown ups Disco – haven’t met yet as no dates were decided at last meeting, we need that 

before we can book anything. 

Saturday in July (7-18 is term break) second last sat of term or 5th July preferably. Check capacity 

re ticket sales. 

 

10. Kerry Ferrigo – Gaynor 

Rebooked 8th June Sunday – Nigel’s room. $10 sitting fee to PTA then 10% of total sales to 

school. 

 

11. Grotto – Gaynor 

Letter to BOT re storage onsite at school. This was not possible. But an offer from Bronwyn 

Downes means we could store a container on their land. 

Clearout will be imminent due to unnecessary hoarding. 

North Pole theme (looks fab!) 

Dates: at this stage...Set up 24th November grand opening 28th -30th pack up 1st and 2nd for 

science alive. 

Give reporter from Seven Sharp a call again and invite them to do the show onsite this year. 

Correspondence In: 

Letter from Nigel re sports uniforms 

Jack and Jill portraits 

Correspondence out: 

Newsletter 

 

Treasurers Report: 

As tabled 

Principals Report: 

As Tabled  

Sue Monson DP and Debbie Cook Office and Anne Pearce LA leaving.  

Technology hardware potential fundraising request.  

 



BOT Report: 

As above =) 

 

General Business: 

 

Suggestion to run stalls on the Saturday morning of the Grotto weekend as a cottage industry showcase. 

Gaynor to investigate the potential use drop off zone and staff car park for car boot sales – 1 Sunday per 

month Marise could sell coffee too.  

Would classes be involved? Jo would need feedback to take to staff so they could plan accordingly. 

Gaynor has suggested Jo talk to them to gauge if they would like to contribute 

ANZAC parade by School Council 

Closed at 2050 

Next meeting  20 May 2014  

 

 

 

 


